
Music Notices 
 
1 Music Department Newsletter Please find attached  
 
2 The Music Calendar for the Michaelmas Term 2014 is now available and all 
parents are warmly invited to attend our events. Please do apply for tickets in good 
time.  The Christmas Concert, this year in Oxford's Sheldonian Theatre, will be 
particularly popular! 

3 Music Lessons, timetables and rehearsals get underway from Monday 8 
September. All boys will be advised of their lesson times by email, and they should 
check the timetables that will be displayed in the Music School early next week.  

4 Joint Choral Society (Adults) This year's Joint Choral Society concert will take 
place on Sunday 30 November, at the YPH, St. Helen's School. The programme will 
be Handel's 'The Messiah'. JCS will be conducted this term by Lisa McAdam, 
Assistant Director of Music at St. Helen's School.  Rehearsals for adults will take 
place on Monday evenings, 7.00 - 8.30pm, at the YPH, starting on Monday 8 
September. We look forward to welcoming parents to sing alongside pupils and staff 
members. Please spread the word amongst your singer friends - as always, new 
members will always be welcome.  

5 Joint Choral Society (boys) For all boys studying GCSE and A level Music in 
years 4,5,6 and 7 are participating in the JCS production this term and will be 
involved in rehearsals after school on Tuesdays.  We will be meeting after lesson 7 
and be walking together up to St. Helen's School.  Please find attached the JCS 
(Boys) letter from Miss McAdam concerning these arrangements. 

 


